
 

West Mead Township Board of Supervisors 

 

Public Study Session Minutes  

 

August 11, 2020 - 6:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Supervisors Bovard, Jordan and Shartle.  Also present:  Chief Brown and Jill Dunlap. 

 

 

 

The Board discussed paving road work that was recently done on Hobbs Road and Hamilton 

Road.  Shartle and Jordan discussed various items including aggregate segregation and 

ride issues on both roads.  Shartle noted he and Dunlap had met with various Lindy 

Paving representatives and our PennDOT Municipal Services representative on site.  

Lindy Paving had provided the Township with a letter stating their findings.  Discussion 

was had on various options and solutions.  It was agreed to have Shartle and Dunlap 

contact Lindy Paving representatives by phone to further discuss the situation and come 

up with a possible solution.    

 

 

 

 

 

The Board discussed CoronaVirus COVID-19 Pandemic safety precautions for Clean Up Day 

that will be held this Saturday.  Masks should be worn and people should follow all 

safety recommendations as well as come prepared to help to unload their vehicles.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

       The Board reviewed the items on the 7:00 meeting agenda. 

 

 

 

  

 Being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:59 p.m. Vote – All Approved. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jill M. Dunlap 

Secretary  


